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Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

FW: OGCC: SUNDRY NOTICE Approval (#2148724)

Brandon S. Bruns <Brandon.Bruns@pdce.com> Fri, May 16, 2014 at 8:26 AM
To: "Allison - DNR, Rick" <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Got it, we will get that done.

 

Brandon Bruns, PE | EHS Supervisor | PDC Energy | O: 303-831-3971 | C: 720-281-7255 | F: 303-860-5838 | brandon.bruns@pdce.com

 

This email, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only by the person or entity to which it is addressed.

 Please do not read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you received this communication in error, please permanently

delete and call (800) 624-3821 immediately and ask to speak to the sender of this communication.  Also, please notify immediately via e-mail that you have received this

message in error.

 

From: Allison - DNR, Rick [mailto:rick.allison@state.co.us] 
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2014 8:06 AM
To: Brandon S. Bruns
Subject: Re: FW: OGCC: SUNDRY NOTICE Approval (#2148724)

 

Brandon,

 

Another reason I don't like Sundry Notices.  I am requesting a soil sample closer to the impact as we discussed a month or so back.  The
Remediation Project is still open.

 

Rick

Rick Allison, P.G.

Environmental Protection Spec ialist, Northeast Colorado

 

 P 970.461.2970 | F 970.461.4781 | C 970.623.0850

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203

rick.allison@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

 

On Fri, May 16, 2014 at 6:41 AM, Brandon S. Bruns <Brandon.Bruns@pdce.com> wrote:

Morning Rick, I wanted to get clarification on the attached Sundry Notice for the Lundvall Up 2-19. On the last page of the sundry, it
states that the sundry is approved but then in the description you state that the NFA request is not approved. I cut this section out
and included it below. I just wanted to clarify if additional work is needed for the project or if the NFA is approved?  Thanks!
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Brandon Bruns, PE | EHS Supervisor | PDC Energy | O: 303-831-3971 | C: 720-281-7255 | F: 303-860-5838 | brandon.bruns@pdce.com

 

This email, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only by the person or entity to which it is addressed.

 Please do not read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you received this communication in error, please permanently

delete and call (800) 624-3821 immediately and ask to speak to the sender of this communication.  Also, please notify immediately via e-mail that you have received this

message in error.

 

From: dnr_eforms.helpdesk@state.co.us [mailto:dnr_eforms.helpdesk@state.co.us] 
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 2:28 PM
To: Brandon S. Bruns
Subject: OGCC: SUNDRY NOTICE Approval (#2148724)

 

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor

1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

Phone: (303) 894-2100

FAX: (303) 894-2109

www.cogcc.state.co.us

 

Form 4 Notice of Approval

The Form 04 Sundry Notice for the LUNDVALL UP # 2-19 has been approved. A copy of the
approved Form 4 # 2148724 is attached.
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